
 
 

 

 
 
10 March 2023 
 
 
John Luke 
 
By email: fyi-request-21994-82d42136@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe John 
 
Official information request for MoU between VUW and Ministry of Health & 
Medical Services of Kiribati 
 
I refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) 
dated 5 March 2023: 
 

“I noted,Kiribati teams up with NZ university to tackle mortality rates 
 
https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rn
z.co.nz%2Finternational%2Fpacific-news%2F484260%2Fkiribati-teams-up-
with-nz-university-to-tackle-mortality-
rates&data=05%7C01%7Coiarequests%40vuw.ac.nz%7Ca5c72fcb91ee47deae200
8db1c9ffe89%7Ccfe63e236951427e8683bb84dcf1d20c%7C0%7C0%7C638135245
739170418%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjo
iV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata
=T5%2B1pVLfPyjNiH5ZmDt0FNzmuerw%2FKTjywynd1hBFCk%3D&reserved=
0 
 
While signing the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) in Wellington last 
week. 
Can I please request a full copy of the MoU signed referred within here” 

 
A copy of the signed Memorandum of Understanding is attached. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 
oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
 
Blair Doherty 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy  
Legal Services 
Te Herenga Waka—Victoria University of Wellington 
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